Melsonby Methodist Primary School Newsletter

Head teacher - Mr Trevor Watson

West Road

Melsonby

Richmond

North Yorkshire

DL10 5ND



E-mail: <u>admin@melsonby.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.melsonby.n-yorks.sch.uk

Facebook page: Melsonby Methodist Primary School



Friday 16th October 2015

Lags 2 School

On Monday the 9th November is our **Bags2School** collection day and we have placed a blue collection bag in each of our pupils' book bags today. So make sure you fill them with all those unwanted items of clothing and footwear and bring them to school on or before 9.00am on Monday 9th of November. There will be spare bags available from Miss Rush in the office.

Bag2School

North Yorkshire Crucial Crew for Years 5 & 6 Tuesday November 10th



Across North Yorkshire Crucial Crew hold six events allowing almost 10,000 children a year to attend "hands on" safety events with the chance to experience potentially dangerous situations in a safe and supervised environment. Crucial Crew is an event developed across a number of partners with a common purpose of ensuring the safety and well-being of our children and young people through enjoyable interactive events and media.

Residential Trip to Longrigg

We wish all of our children and friends from Ravensworth a very happy and exciting residential trip. I'm sure you all will have loads of fun and have lots of fantastic things to share with us on your return.

Melsonby Methodist Primary School Newsletter

Coding Club

I am pleased to announce the Coding Club will start again on Monday the 2nd of November at 3.30pm in Class 2.

Anyone interested please see Mr Watson.



Zumba Club

We would like to offer an After School Zumba Club, organised by Andrea Clayton, commencing after the half term holidays and running initially until the Christmas break in December. The club will run for one hour on alternate weeks. Please let Miss Rush know if you would be interested in your child / children attending.

Parent forum

A parent Forum has been organised for Thursday November the 12th at 6.00pm in school. Everyone is invited to share your views about school. The Parent Forum provides a means for parents to meet to discuss general school-related issues. The Parent Forum will provide a valuable way to listen to your ideas and concerns and seek your views, helping to ensure the needs of the children and families are met.

Football Match against North - South Cowton

At the match we were playing North and South Cowton in a friendly. As we were starting the match North and South Cowton had most of the possession but then Ellis passed to Kai and then Kai crossed to Sam who then scored! Justin ran he crossed the ball in to Kai he had one shot, it missed then he had another shot goal. Then the referee shouted end of the first half! Then the second half began. Nathaniel passed to Justin, Justin sprinted up the wing he crossed the ball into Sam he whacked it into the goal the goalie stood in shock as the ball hit the back of the net. It's 3-0 to Melsonby. Then North and South Cowton came back to make it 3-2 oh no. Then Kai ran like a bullet across the pitch crossed it to Nathaniel who aimed and fired. Goal! It was great goal. Then straight after Kia ran up the wing and he shoots and scores then Sam shoots and scores but then Nathaniel had Kick off he ran the whole pitch and scored and then the whistle blew.

By Nathaniel, Sam and Kai

The Dream Team -

Sam Booth(C)

🔪 Kai York Penny Dixon

🖣 Justin Hepper

Will Hume (Keeper)

Lisabella Wilson

Ellis Hepper Jake Hawkins Curtis Southern Chloe York Harry Simpson

Nathaniel Morton

Thanks for that entertaining report boys but remember there were other players on the team who also contributed to what was a really good football match. Very well done to all our players you had a well-deserved victory.

Mr Watson

Melsonby Methodist Primary School Newsletter

Term and Holiday Dates Academic Year 2015/2016

Autumn Term 2015

Tuesday 8 September	School re-opens to pupils
Friday 23 October	Break up for Half Term

School re-opens after Half Term Monday 2 November

End of Term Friday 18 December

Spring Term 2016

Tuesday 5 January	School re-opens to pupils
Friday 12 February	Break up for Half Term

Monday 22 February School re-opens after Half Term

Friday 24th March End of Term

Summer Term 2016

Tuesday 12 April	School re-opens to pupils
Monday 2 May	May Day Holiday
Friday 27 May	School closes for Half Term

Tuesday 6 June School re-opens after Half Term

Friday 22 July End of Term

Staff Training Days

All and a second

- Monday 7 September 2015
- Monday 4 January 2016
- Monday 11 April 2016

Celebration Assemblies Every Friday we hold a Celebration Assembly at 3.10pm to 20.22. and children have accomplished during the week. All parents and members of the Every Friday we hold a Celebration Assembly at 3.10pm to celebrate what our

Lunch Money - Years 3-6

The cost of school meals remains at £11.25 per week. May we remind you that money

The cost of school meals remains at £11.25 per week. May we remind you that money

The cost of school meals remains at £11.25 per week. May we remind you that money for school meals should be sent to school on a monagy morning, an envelope clearly marked with your child's name. Any cheques should be made

Wrap Around Care

A meeting to discuss how our Wrap Around Care provision can be improved has been Fuervone is welcome and if necessary arranged for Monday 19th October at 3.30pm. Everyone is welcome and if necessary you can place your child / children into After School with no cost attached.

